FC69. SIXTH PERIODICAL REVIEW OF UK PARLIAMENT CONSTITUENCIES

There was submitted Report (circulated) dated 28 November 2011 by the Chief
Executive (a) advising that the Boundary Commission for Scotland had published its
proposals for revised UK Parliamentary constituencies for consultation; (b) summarising
proposals for the area comprising Falkirk Council, and (c) recommending that officers
be authorised to respond on behalf of the Council to those proposals.

NOTED:-

(1)  the initial proposals for the UK Parliament constituencies within the Falkirk
Council area, as outlined within the body of the report and as detailed on the maps
available for inspection at the locations listed in paragraph 3.1 and on the
Boundary Commission’s website;

(2)  the details of the consultation and review processes, and
(3)  that further update reports will be submitted to Council as the review progresses.
AGREED to support the Commission’s initial proposals for UK Parliament

constituencies in the Falkirk Council area including the retention of the existing
constituency names.



